
There is a long history of bad record keeping by the OSP, the frequent prior restraint on a right in the absence of any criminal history, 
the lack of response from OSP when they delay a buyer and the complete lack of recourse for persons wrongfully prevented from 
purchasing firearms.

Under this bill, a single mom with a stalker who cannot rely on protection from any state agency can be told that she has to wait 
forever to have the means to protect herself and her children.

Please do NOT move this bill forward.

Thank you.


